
SCHOOL
NEWS

WOLF PACK NEWSLETTER

JANUARY
EDITION

MESSAGE
Dear students and parents, 

As we wrap up this year, we want to
take a moment to thank every student
who has joined us so far and utilized our
tutoring services. 

As we enter a new year, we’re excited
to continue supporting students in
reaching their academic and personal
goals. 

We hope to see new faces utilize our
services! We’re here to help every
student succeed. Let’s make this new
year one of growth and possibilities
together!

Kindly, 
Angel Carpio 
Program Site Lead

WHAT WE OFFER
Tutoring
Receive academic support with
tutors that can help you succeed
from Monday - Friday

Recreational Activities
Unwind with board games, social
engagement, and more! 

Life Skills 
Take advantage of volunteer
opportunities, college prep, and
leadership opportunities to
prepare for your future!

SCHEDULE
MONDAY - FRIDAY

6:45 AM - Program Start 
7:00  - 8:20 AM - Tutoring
Sessions (Tues - Thursday)
7:40 - 8:20 AM - Program Activities 
8:30 AM - Clean Up 

Located in the Cafeteria 

*Program ends at 9:30 on
Wednesdays

EMAIL: BHSSIERRA@GECAC.NET


